
From: john woodward   
Sent: 23 February 2022 11:41 
To: Planning   
Subject: Planning applications 00/00256/F 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir, I am unable to access your website which should allow me to comment on planning 
applications on your advice I am sending an email. I hope I have not missed the cut off date of 22nd 
March because I have not been able to access your website. 

I am not opposed to change of use on the North Arms in Wroxton in fact I would welcome it because 
the property is currently an eyesore as is the White Horse on the A422 for goodness sake allow the 
owners to improve them and make them into dwellings. Regards John Woodward , Sundial 
Farmhouse, Main Street, Wroxton, Oxon. OX15 6PT 

 


